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To Whom It May Concern:

In October 2015, upon request, the Suicide Postvention Response Team presented in-
service training to Baldwin Wallace University students as an alternative weekend break
program centered around suicide prevention and awareness. The training included a
basic overview of suicide prevention, intervention and postvention, and two informative
resource manuals.

Participant feedback indicated a very positive experience with the training, and some of the
students even offered some very valuable suggestions for improved and expanded future
presentations.

This training would be highly beneficial to students from a wide variety of disciplines, as
well as educators.

Sincerely,
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Christy Walkuski

Director, Office of Community Outreach
440-826-2301

cwalkusk@bw.edu

275 Eastland Road ¢ Berea, Ohio 44017-2088



